
 

 

From the Principal 
 
Dear SES Families, 
 
We are excited to begin the 2022-2023 school year and to welcome 
your child to SES! We know that a lot of information is shared 
during the first weeks of school, so please do not hesitate to reach 
out to your child’s teacher or to the main office with any questions.  
 
Check out the calendar to the right as there are some important 
dates to look forward to in September. Teachers will also be 
administering back-to-school assessments during this month in order 
to have current data to help plan instruction.  
 
We plan to send this newsletter home electronically. Please let our 
secretaries know if you prefer a hard copy to be sent home. For 
more information or questions, feel free to reach out to our office 
team. 
 
As always, thank you for all that you do to help your child be ready 
and willing to learn at Stafford Elementary School. Don’t hesitate 
to call the school at 860-684-6677 with any questions. 
 
Thank you for sharing your child with us,  

Ms. Manning    
 

Stafford Elementary School 
Open House 

 

Thursday, September 29 
6:00-7:00 PM 

 

 
 

*This is a true open house to visit your child’s classroom, say 
“hi” to the teacher, and see some other areas of our school. 

Feel free to stop by with your child any time during the 
window.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders from the Health Office 
• If your child will be absent from school, 

please call the attendance line (860-
684-6677, press 1). In your message, 
please state the reason why your child 
will be out from school.  

• If your child is exhibiting COVID-like 
symptoms, please call the health office 
(860-684-6677, press 2).  

 

 
September 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
   

 
1 
Half Day 
for 
Students / 
Dismissal 
@ 12:00 
 

2 
 
No School 
 

5 
 
Labor Day 
No School 

6 7 
 
 

8 
 
 

9 

12 
 

13 
-Fall School 
Pictures 

14 
 

15 16 
 

19 
 
 
 
 

20 21 
 
 

22 23 

26 27 
-Fall School 
Pictures (re-
takes) 
 

28 
 
 
 

29 
-SES Open 
House, 6-7 
(see above) 
 

30 
Half Day 
for 
Students / 
Dismissal 
@ 12:00 

 

 

The Stafford Scoop 
Stafford Elementary School 

September 2022 
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